From: Rodrigo Fernandez [mailto:rfernandez@igchicago.org] On Behalf Of Joe Ferguson
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2019 10:57 AM
To: Richard Superfine
Cc: Christopher Norborg; Rodrigo Fernandez
Subject: RE: Confidential - RE: Travel Notification - Latvia

Good Morning Rich,

This message is to notify the Board of Ethics that I have returned from my trip to Latvia. I was a subject matter expert in a  program designed to illustrate how cooperation between law enforcement agencies and task force cooperation with prosecutors can be an effective tool against money laundering and corruption. Joining the workshop were a number of subject matter experts offering presentations based on their experiences in this arena. I returned a day early and was there from June 16 to June 21. 

As previously mentioned, the USAO will cover my reasonable travel costs. There was no honorarium or other payment. 

Thank you, 

Joe
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